
 

 

October 1, 2004 

 

Mr. Yank Barry, 
Global Village Champions Foundation 
P.O. Box AP-59223 Slot 346 
Nassau, The Bahamas 
 

Dear Mr. Barry, 

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for your generous donation. We at the Bahamas Red Cross are 
sincerely appreciative of your support in the wake of hurricane Francis. Many people will 
remember the destruction left by that category three hurricane but they will also remember the 
assistance that we were able to provide thanks to your gift. The forty-foot container filled with 
Vitapro dehydrated vegetable protein that you delivered to us provided over one million hot 
nutritious meals. The accompanying twenty-foot container loaded with emergency medical 
supplies enabled us to address the needs of hundreds of people. More importantly, the shipment 
of medical supplies helped us to replenish our inventory and allowed us to be prepared for the 
next crisis. 

Mr. Barry, your ongoing support through Global Village Champions means so much. Thank you 
from our entire staff.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Marina C. Glinton (Mrs.) 
Director General 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  


